
Our Focus  

PRE-SCHOOL NEWS

Contact me! 

whamm@smsrockets.net
School Phone - 618.263.3183

What’s Happening in PS!

Next Week Snack

Coming up!
 

We have *17* for snack!

  

 

Dec 13th - SMS MOVIE NIGHT!! 
Dec. 18th - Christmas Program 

Be at the church BY 5:45!!! 
Dec. 19th - Christmas Party! 
Dec 20th -  12:45 Dismissal 
CHRISTMAS BREAK BEGINS! 

Jan 6th - First day back from 
break!

Mrs. Whitney’s

Kadence 
Lorilei 
Mrs. W 

Christmas Party 
Mrs. W

Our  
Virtue:

Another fun and busy week down in the preschool class! This year  
just continues to fly by. I can’t believe we only have one more week until our 

Christmas break!  
This week we were little worker bees. Doing all of the crafts, completing all of the gifts. We 
joined the whole school again on Monday morning as we lit the second candle of our Advent 
wreaths. We waited until Tuesday to do our classroom candle wreath so we could do it all 
together. The littles are loving learning about the birth of baby Jesus. Ask them where he 
was born! What he was born in! (Try to trick them!) Who his Mother and Earthly father 

were! What animals were there and even what star the Three Wisemen followed to find him 
in Bethlehem. They are soaking all of the love of Jesus right up this Advent season!  

What a fantastic time it was going as a group to see Moana 2. Your littles did a FANTASTIC 
job sitting through the movie! You should be so proud of them. They loved the movie and 
were so thankful we were able to all go together. They thought it was so fun and the bus 

was SO COOL. 
We also worked on, finished, signed, sealed and delivered our Santa letters this Thursday 
to the big man himself! They were SO excited to see Santa, take some photos, deliver their 
letter and take a stroll through the Christmas trees. We sang Christmas carols the whole 

way! (Original letters will be coming home to you as a keepsake) 
We continue practicing our Christmas songs for our upcoming Christmas Program! The 

littles will meet Miss Abby & myself in the gathering hall AT 5:45! Please have them there by 
then as the show will start promptly at 6:00. Once they finish (they are the first to go) we 
will immediately take them back out to the gathering hall where you will need to come pick 

them up. You are more than welcome to take them for the evening or stay for the 
performance! The whole school has been working so hard on this - it’s going to be a 

fantastic show!  
If you have a little that only comes on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday - 

they are invited to join us ALL NEXT WEEK! We are wrapping up MANY things 
and would appreciate the extra time with them before our Christmas break 

begins. If they normally leave at 12 - they can still leave then!  
ON FRIDAY - We will be having a PJ MOVIE DAY! Send your little in some comfy 
pj’s and together we are going to make puppy chow, drink some hot cocoa and 

enjoy a movie before our break begins!   
It is an early dismissal day (12:45 for preschool) 

There was a sheet sent home with info from our room Mamas regarding the Christmas 
party. Please reach out to one of them if you have any questions!! 

An EXTRA THANK YOU to our prayer partner Tutu and Mackenzie’s mama, Jana, for 
coming in and helping with a little surprise we are working on for our parents! We 

appreciate you so much! 
’TIS THE SEASON!!!
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